10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Direct Communications 12 January 2005

Mr Alfred Donovan
27 Craven Drive
Colchester

Essex

CO4 9BE

Dear Mr Donovan

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your recent letter and enclosures. I am
very sorry you have received no response to your original enquiry.

As your letter was referred to the Department of Trade and Industry I have passed this
further letter to them and asked them to ensure a reply is sent to you as soon as possible.
Meanwhile, if you wish to contact the department direct you should write to the following
address: 1 Victoria Street, London, SW1H OET.

Yours sincerely

/ /

TERRY CONNELL



